
Report – 2nd AVS University Fair 2024 

The Assam Valley School Careers Department successfully organized its 2nd University Fair on 21 

June, 2024. This independent event, held regularly, featured 47 university counsellors representing a 

mix of 25 prestigious Indian universities and 22 international institutions. The fair was inaugurated 

by the Headmaster at 10:30 AM, setting a positive tone for the day. 

The event was marked by great energy and enthusiasm throughout. The fair officially commenced at 

10:40 AM with the arrival of students from Tezpur Science Academy and concluded at 2:30 PM 

with the participation of our AVS students. 

This year, over 85 students from Tezpur Science Academy attended the fair, eagerly exploring 

various career opportunities offered by the participating universities. Additionally, more than 250 

students from our school were excited and curious to engage with university counsellors, discussing 

future courses and seeking clarification on their queries. 

Alongside the fair, we also organized an Environmental Science session for Class 12 students with 

the help of OP Jindal University. This session provided valuable insights into environmental studies, 

further enriching the academic experience of our students. 

The AVS Careers Department takes immense pleasure in nurturing the careers of each student. We 

are committed to providing timely and necessary information to support their growth and 

development. This fair is a testament to our dedication to guiding students towards successful 

futures 

 



 

   

     


